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Mr, S, R, Morss
R. Ry No, 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr, Morss:

: &
This letter will acknowledge your reception rg3o

WG BA

December 8, 1947

P

»

of our standard station, WGBA. We are pleased to note
that «your report is correct and you may consider thisw=s

letter a verifi
"

cat;on of your report.

The Ge&?éﬁ“éﬁébama BRroadcasting Corporation has

been operating WG

FM, a freguency modulated station on

95.1 me/per/sec., for almost a year now. Your DX Club
members are invited to watch for freaks on the chance that
a long haul temperature inversion would carry our signal
for a long distance.

Mafiy thanks for your report and may we wish you con-
tinued sugeess in pulling rare ones in from the blye.

o 'i'

Haga b

»

JWiseley/rlh

Very truly yours,

CTLORGIA-ALABAMA BROADCASTING
CORPOEATION

: \\uJack Wiseley,
Chief Engineer



